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WILTON ENERGY COMMISSION 
Meeting, Tuesday Month June 18th, 2019 

Town Hall, Room "A" - Annex 
7:00 pm 

 
Minutes 

 
Attendees 7:   Anna Marie Bilella, Dave Heiden, Glenn Hemmerle, Rudi Hoefling, Rich Hubli, 
Nicole Murphy, Peter Wrampe 
Absent 2: Kevin Gardiner, Eileen Griffin 

 
1. Call Meeting to Order @ 7:03 

2. Review of this agenda with opportunity to make a motion to add additional items – None 
3. Approval of May 21st , 2019 Minutes – Approved 7:0 

4. Status of Action Items identified during last meeting -  
a. Review and Update of Individual Focus Areas - discussed ways to get more students 

to use school buses for energy savings and environmental reasons.   

i. Rudi, with help of WEC, develop a plan  
ii. Glenn to review with BOE 

5. Sustainable CT update: See attached Update from Kevin  
6. Marketing and Communications:  Update on WEC page on Town Website – 2018 

Accomplishments have been posted (Peter) 
7. Members comment - None 

8. Public comment - None 
9. Adjournment @ 7:25 by a vote of 7:0 to permit members to participate in FOIA 

training   
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Sustainable CT Update for 6/18 WEC Meeting 
 

Kevin Gardiner 
 
 
"Kevin Gardiner and Debra Thompson-Van of Wilton Go Green met with the WestCOG fellows last 

Thursday (6/13). We only received 40 of the first 100 points that we submitted, but we have clear 

direction on what we need to do to get the remaining 60 points when we resubmit on or before the 

August 30 deadline. 

 

Upon review with the WestCOG Fellows, we realize that the submissions require more detail then we 

anticipated. The Fellows recommended that we submit 250 points to ensure we hit the 200 point 

requirement. They will be able to help us assess our submissions before we make them, but we will 

likely need assistance from some of the other town boards/commissions to gather information/review 

before we submit. 

 

1) Debra and I are working with Lynne Vanderslice to obtain assistance on some of our Sustainable 

CT submissions. 

 

2) I have a note out to Eileen to confirm whether she is still interested and able to assist us with 

applying the Equity Tool Kit to one category. We have been offered up to 4 hours with a Sustainable 

CT Equity Coach to guide us with achievement on this category. Our two WestCOG fellows can also 

join the Equity Coach Session(s) via phone or in person." 
 

 
 


